
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

22nd May 2022 

 

Exam update 
 

Dear parent/carer, 
 

Over the last five years we have talked a lot about TeamTanfield. Your child is at the centre of the 
team with all of your family and all of our staff around them, with the aim of getting them the best 
grades possible. It was a privilege to see how TeamTanfield pulled together last week, during the 
first week of the GCSE exams. We had 100% attendance and our students gave their very best effort. 
We are very proud of them. 
 

However, please let us know if there is anything more we can do to support you and your child over 
the remaining weeks. We are continuing to offer revision sessions in school during the day and 
through our Get Exam Ready sessions after school. Champions Hour is also available between 4pm 
and 5pm, for those students who want to do independent revision in a quiet place. During half term 
there will be revision sessions, that we would encourage your child to attend. The timetable will 
follow this week. We would also encourage you to ask your child about their revision. Getting them 
to explain what they have been doing is a great way to help them remember the information. 
 

Finally, please try to encourage your child to do some revision at home as this will make a difference 
to the grades they achieve. Students have revision guides as well as a range of resources on their 
Google Classrooms and the Tanfield revision site. 
 

If there are any issues or questions about revision please use the help email 
help@tanfieldschool.co.uk to let us know. 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 

Mr S Clough 

Headteacher 
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